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From: BEVERLY THARP <bjt40@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 1:59 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: SCPP Meeting on Oct 18

CAUTION:External email. 

First I'd like to say thank you for saving the Uniform Medical Plan-Classic Medicare.  This is a great 
relief.  

My other concern is the lack of COLA Plan 1 not being a yearly increase with the cost of 
living.  Teachers were in this profession for the love of teaching and not for the high paying jobs many 
new young people want today.  This if often due to the  high costs of living.  Please consider making 
Plan I COLA permanent yearly.  

Thank you for your consideration.  
Sincerely,  
Beverly Tharp  
Retiree from Bellevue School District  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


